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We are writing in support of common sense gun safety legislation, which is what 

Measure 114 is! A majority of Oregon voters supported this in the November 2022 

election.  We worked diligently on the Measure 114 campaign as the Field Team 

chairmen, and met hundreds of people whose lives were sadly impacted by gun 

violence through homicides, suicides, domestic violence, and accidents.  These 

people were not criminals! They were victims. These tragedies negatively affect lives 

forever.  We urge you to implement all aspects of Measure 114 without changes 

weakening the measure.  Our current gun laws are not working.  Legislation needs to 

happen now in order for our children to be safer in their schools, in order for the 

public to be safer on the streets, and in order for all to be safer in their communities.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Janey and Joe Paterno 


